
 

 

 
 
Sept. 6, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear valued patient, 
 
Our clinic has several upcoming changes we’d like to share with you. First, we are excited to 
announce that in mid-September, the clinic will move to a new location and get a new name. 
Enloe Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery will become Enloe Urogynecology, 
located inside Enloe Women’s Services – North, at 1423 Magnolia Ave. in Chico. Our phone 
and fax numbers will remain the same. 
 
Additionally, the practice will limit the diagnoses it accepts. The diagnoses we will no longer 
see are pelvic pain, bladder pain, sexual dysfunction and recurrent urinary tract infections. If 
you are receiving care at our clinic for one of these diagnoses, we will continue your care for 
the next 60 days while you find a long-term provider.  
 
If your diagnosis is listed, please refer to this list of urogynecology practices accepting new 
patients. Once you choose a new place of care, please call our office so we can send a referral. 
 

• UC Davis Urogynecology: 916-734-6900 

• Urogynecology Consultants in Roseville: 916-772-5533 

• Urogynecology Consultants in Sacramento: 916-779-1160 

• Stanford Urogynecology and Pelvic Reconstructive Surgery: 650-725-6079 

• UCSF Center for Urogynecology and Women’s Pelvic Health: 415-885-7788 
 
Your new provider will need copies of your medical record. Please contact Enloe Health 
Information Management at 530-332-5518 Monday through Thursday from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., 
or Friday from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. to obtain this information. 
 
If your diagnosis is not listed above, you will receive the same great care at our new location. 
We will continue to accept the same insurance plans.  

If you have questions, please feel free to contact us.  

 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Melissa Dawson 
Melissa Dawson, D.O. 
Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery 


